
                                                                                       

                                                           WELCOME TO THE INFANT ROOM 

 

Hi, my name is Ms. Laurie.  I have been working here since 1991.  I am married and have 2 children who both are 

married and have 6 grandchildren.  I have my infant/toddler credentials, my CPR certification and enjoy many new 

learning experiences when I get the chance.   

I love working outside in my garden/yard, walking/running, cooking/baking and being creative.  My favorite times 

are spending time with family and friends. 

I like working in the infant room because I get to see so many changes that the babies go through such as smiling, 

laughing, sitting, crawling and walking.  It is very rewarding to be a part of that growth and I could not imagine 

working anywhere else. 

 

My name is Ms. Mary.  I have been at The Wee Welcome Inn since 1983.  I have my associate’s degree in Early 

Childhood and my bachelor’s degree in Education.  I have 4 children, one who is married and 2 grandchildren.  I like 

to scrapbook when I have time, spending time with my family, and camping with friends and family.   

I like working with the infants because I like to see the developments that take place in their first year.  It is fun to 

experience the infant’s  different personalities.  I enjoy coming to work to see them. 

 

My name is Ms. Sandy. I have been at The Wee Welcome Inn since September 2020. I retired from the Hamilton 

School District after 24 years. I have 2 children and 5 grandchildren. I have my infant/toddler credential and am CPR 

certified.  

I enjoy spending time with family and friends, and traveling. 

I enjoy working here with children of all ages and look forward to spending time with your child.  


